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Here it is … almost complete! 
Exciting news about our new ultra filtration system, the 
UF50!  As you can see from this week's progress 
photographs, the system is nearing completion and will 
be ready for delivery, on schedule, in late April.  If you 
are walking past the Water Plant next Wednesday, you 
will likely see company president, Jack Barker, 
conducting his final inspection in preparation for the 
installation. 

Innovative Water Technologies, Inc. 
This Rocky Ford based company has real global 
outlook.  It's dedicated research into water treatment 
and purification has taken it to many countries around 
the world including, Haiti, Mexico, Nigeria, DR Congo, 
Burkina Faso, India, Pakistan and Afghanistan. 
Here in the US, its clients include USFS, NPS, State 
Parks, US Military, and many Public Water Systems. 

The photograph to the left shows the ten filtration units that 
make up our new system.  Each unit filters 5 gallons per 
minutes and together are engineered to keep pace with our 
water demands especially during the peak bleeding season.  

CDPHE 
The Colorado Department of 
Public Health and Environment 
oversees all Public Water Systems 
in the State.  It was this 
department that placed our water 
company under the drinking 
water enforcement order and led 
us to replace the filtration system 
that has served us faithfully for 
almost 40 years!  The good news 
is that CDPHE are reviewing our 
Basis of Design Report (BDR) 
which ran to at least 100 pages 
and weighed 1lb (yes, Rachel 
weighed it!). This report is the 
final step in a three year 
process.... keep your fingers 
crossed for an unconditional 
approval! 


